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Calendar of Events Principal’s Report 

Tuesday, 21 August, 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Debating champs – again! 
Our brilliant debating team has triumphed as Zone 
Champions for the second year in a row! This year’s team of 
Kai, Phoebe, Tara and William beat off strong opposition 
from Bathurst Public School to take out the title. Onwards 
and upwards from here! 
 

Book Week 
This Friday marks one of our most anticipated events of the 
year – the Book Week Parade and Book Fair – and the race 
is on to come up with another costume to wow the judges! 
This can be a tricky week for parents, but the joy as we 
come together on Friday more than makes up for the lead 
up! I can’t wait to see you all there from 9.30am. 
 

Hay Week 
Together with Public Schools throughout the region, we are 
raising money for and awareness of the terrible drought 
situation and difficult times for our farmers. During Hay Week 
(27

th
 to 31

st
 August), we will have a wishing pond, donations 

of non-perishable items and clothing swap (run by 
Playgroup) to do our little bit and show those from the land 
that we care. There might even be some boot-scootin’ at 
Friday’s assembly, so don’t forget to make a difference. 
 

Father’s Day stall 
Yes, it’s time again for a shout out to all the dads, pops and 
grandads out there for Father’s Day. As usual, our fantastic 
P&C will run a Father’s Day stall on Thursday 30

th
 August 

with a huge range of gifts for sale. From just a few cents to a 
few dollars, there will be something for everyone, and all 
profits come straight back to school to support our kids. 
 

Kindergarten 2019 transition 
Our transition to school program, Flying Start, will begin in 
Week 8 (Friday 14

th
 September) and continue for the next six 

weeks. This is a lovely program for new Kindies to get to 
know their new school, new friends and new teachers. If you 
have a child (or you know of one) starting Kindergarten next 
year, please visit the office to pick up a flyer and registration 
form. 
 

Have a lovely week, 
Darren Denmead 

 

Term 3 
 

Week 5 
CBCA Book Week 
Thu 23 Aug Western Region Debating  
  Challenge 10am 
Fri  24 Aug Book Parade & Book Fair 
 

Week 6 
Hay Week 
Mon 27 Aug Naplan Online Readiness Test  
  Mon—Fri  
Tue 28 Aug Waratah 1 & 3  Bathurst  
  Eisteddfod 
Wed 29 Aug Year 6 Transition to BHC 
Thu 30 Aug  Father’s Day Stall 
 

Week 7 
Wed 5 Sep 3-6 Choir Eisteddfod   
  BHC Marine Studies, Student  
  Presentation 
Week 8  
Wed 12 Sep  Maths Olympiad Stage 3 
Fri 14 Sep  Western Athletics Carnival 8.30 
  am—4pm 
  Flying Start 9am—10.30am  
 

Week 9 
NAIDOC WEEK 
Mon 17 Sep Band visit from Willoughby Girls 
  High School 
Tues 18 Sep NAIDOC Week  Canteen Meal  
  Deal 
  Whole school NAIDOC assembly 
Wed 19 Sep Canberra Excursion Stage 3 
Thu 20 Sep Canberra Excursion Stage 3 
Fri 21 Sep Canberra Excursion Stage 3  
  Returns 
  Flying Start 9am—10.30am 
 

Term 3 Week 5 2018 

CLOTHES SWAP 
 

West Bathurst  
Playgroup are holding a 

Clothes Swap on 
Wednesday 5th,12th & 19th of September 

at 9.30am in the school hall. 
Left over clothes will be donated to  

local Farmers affected by the drought. 
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Father’s Day Stall 
Thursday 30th August 

The P & C are holding a Father’s Day stall 
for all students to purchase a small gift 

for their Father’s, Grandfather’s or other 
special person in their life. 

Gifts range in price from .50c  -  $8.00 
Please bring a plastic bag to carry your 

gifts home. 

Enrolling now for Kindergarten 
2019 

Flying Start Transition Program will run from 
9.00 - 10.30am on the following dates: 

 

 Friday 14th September  
 Friday 21st September  
 Friday 28th September 
 Friday 19th Septeber 
 Friday 26th October 
 Friday 2nd November 
 



Year 5 Student AJ Katoa, wrote the 3 pieces above about the significant  
women in his life.  We wanted to share them with you and hope you enjoy 

reading them as much as we did. Well Done AJ! 


